
Dear Honorable Senate Rules Committee: 

PLEASE Vote NO on these two bills! 

Stop SJR22 and SB838 that would allow 16 year olds to vote.   

The age is correct already, The age a person could be drafted and on so many laws in our land 18 is 
considered an adult and should remain as such. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl VonderBurg 
11511 Clovis Drive 
Klamath Falls, OR  97603 
 
 


